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Mr Ahmed – I trust that you will advise Ms Cordell.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Kulwinder Johal
Litigation Lawyer │Corporate Team │ Legal Services
On behalf of the Director of Law and Governance
PO Box 50, Civic Centre, Silver Street, Enfield EN1 3XA
 
Enfield Council is committed to serving the whole borough fairly, delivering excellent services and building strong
communities.
Legal advice in this email is given on behalf of the Assistant Director of Legal Services; it is subject to legal professional privilege and should not be disclosed
without expressed prior authorisation.
 
 
 
From: Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk> 
Sent: 12 December 2019 09:12
To: Kulwinder Johal <Kulwinder.Johal@enfield.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: RE: Simon Cordell Claim Number FOOED222 Authority
Importance: High
 
 
Dear Kulwinder Johal
 
 
Please see attached letter of Authority, Could you please send me over the letters, which have been sent to the court.
 
 
Regards
 
 
Lorraine Cordell on behalf of Simon Cordell
 
 
 

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 
Sent: 11 December 2019 23:41
To: 'Kulwinder.Johal@enfield.gov.uk'
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell Claim Number FOOED222
 
Dear Kulwinder Johal
 
I am writing this email with regard to a telephone call that I received tonight from my son Mr Simon Cordell solicitor, Tyrer Roxburgh
Solicitors.
 
I was forwarded a court order dated the 09/12/2019 from Edmonton Country Court, heard on the 06/12/2019.
 
It would seem that Edmonton Country Court received a consent order at the court on the 5th December 2019, and Deputy
District Judge Brown made a court order on the 06/12/2019.
 
Can you please forward this consent order over via this email ASAP as we have never seen it yet alone agreed to it or signed it?
 
As you will be aware, no consent order has been agreed upon or signed, so how has the court been sent a consent order by you?




